
Family Support Worker
Information for Parents and Carers  

Hello, I am Angela Flint, and I am the Family 
Support Worker at Penwortham Primary School. 

I have been a part of our School family and community for 
over twelve years. I currently work in the School as a Teaching 
Assistant and I support pupils with special educational needs 
or disabilities. For two days a week I also offer support to 
families within our school.

Contact Angela Flint  
a.flint@penwortham-pri.lancs.sch.uk,  01772 743321 

Penwortham Primary School , Crookings Lane , Penwortham , Preston  , PR1 0HU 

What does a Family Support Worker 
at Penwortham Primary School do? 
Our aim is to work in partnership with you 
to ensure that all children enjoy school, are 
successful and are happy and secure in school 
and at home. I am here to listen, support and 
advise on any concerns. I will work with you for 
the best outcomes for your child and family. 

How does it work?  
If you have queries you would like to discuss, 
please email me or contact the school office and 
I will arrange a time to meet with your during 
school hours. (08.30-15.00). We can spend time 
discussing any worries or queries, and from that 
discussion we will work in partnership to put 
support in place. Support could be time for your 
child to talk/work with me in school, support 
strategies for the home, support from your child's 
class team, referral to the school learning mentor, 
referral to SENDCO, or signposting to other 
agencies who can offer support and guidance

If you are thinking “I would just like someone to share my 
concerns with”, the Family Support Worker is here to help 

 and support you so please get in touch.

Your Family Support Worker offers 
impartial support, advice and 
guidance to parents/carers.  
•	Parenting concerns  

•	School transition  

•	School attendance  

•	Relationship breakdown  

•	Bereavement   

•	Early intervention work  

•	Meetings with other agencies  

•	Managing challenging behaviour and setting 
boundaries  

•	Parents becoming more involved with their 
child’s school and learning

 


